
What have we been learning this week? 

Spring 1—Week beginning 13/1/25 

 

 

We received a parcel from Paddington on his travels, we worked out he had 
sent the parcel from London; it was a double decor bus toy. We created 
boats in the water area and asked what floated and what sunk? On Friday 
we made a bird hide in the garden,  ready for the great British birdwatch 
next week.  
 
 Book of the week– The Train Ride and a postcard from Paddington in London  
Rhyme of the week– Row row, row your boat 
Word of the week–  Large 

Math's 

During our morning math’s this 
week we have been showing an 
amount with our fingers. We 
also have been counting to 10 
and 20 pausing at significant 
numbers. We have been count-
ing jumps, pegs and 
each other.  

Literacy 

This week we read a post-
card from Paddington 
about London. We looked 
at our terms book and 
asked what it 
could be about?  

Next Week 

Next week we will be doing the Great British Birdwatch and will be 
making bird feeders for putting in the garden. We will be watching the 
birds and identifying some different types. We will be recalling the 
bear hunt and asking the children to re-tell the story. We will be moni-
toring vehicles that pass school. Finally we will be comparing where we 
live to London.  
 
Book of the week– Brown Bear Brown Bear 
Rhyme of the week– Five little monkeys jumping on the bed 
Word of the week–  Heavy 

 


